

J. Williams

Library Automation Project
CSC Coordinating Team Meeting
Wednesday, June 3, 1987

Present: L. Bugg; K. Dazsi; R. McCreedy; Al McCord

1. LUIS on WSUnet--

A follow-up meeting was held at the Library on June 2 to review the handouts, LUIS screen changes, and PR announcements. Handout documentation will be maintained on MTS, and the Library will be responsible for printing. Announcements will be sent to Inside Wayne and will be broadcast to PROFS and MTS users.

Before an analysis can be done of the feasibility of requiring that some but not all remote access LUIS users have an ID/password, a more detailed description of the requirement is needed. Louise will work on that description.

2. Peripherals for DALNET libraries--

- .Botsford TR-- a sign-off on Botsford's proposed Token Ring configuration is expected this week. The CSC is testing system printing on a TR.
- .Beaumont--Beaumont has requested a site visit to a campus TR installation. Al or Scott Merryfield will get back to Louise re. the best site(s).
- .WCCC--their proposed peripheral configuration has not yet been received.
- .Oakland--Rick and company visited OU on June 2 and diagnosed their installation problem. A faulty modem cable prevented their Telex from communicating with the mainframe. Louise will draft a procedure check-list for future DALNET peripheral installations, to help expedite trouble-shooting.

3. Front end situation--

Louise will draft a multi-drop plan for the Library's Telexes, for review with Jerry K. Concern about multi-dropping Telexes was expressed. Rick will check on the status of the order for an IBM 3725 to replace/upgrade the Amdahl 4705 front end.

4. PROFS charges to external users--
Kelly will send to Louise.

5. Programming/tech support--

- .Kelly is reviewing the organization of NOTIS program libraries and will recommend rules for NOTIS program management. Dody Fox has been assigned responsibility for NOTIS program library management.
- .Ana Fidler will be the contact person between the Library programmers and Rick, who coordinates CSC systems and tech support for NOTIS. Rick will still need to attend at least the first part of the weekly Library programmers meetings.

- .Security--Rick is advising Rick Schott re. set up of Library programmers ID's. The ACF2 security coding has been finalized, so Louise can not put through ID requests for Library staff.
- .Planning for the installation of NOTIS Release 4.4 has begun and Rick will review and comment on the task list. Systems tasks especially need to be identified and scheduled.
- .Distributed printing development has been assigned to George Marck. Unfortunately, his Deltak Assembler training cannot begin until late June, however, he has begun reviewing the situation. He will consult with Rick, as well as Randy Menakes of NOTIS, re. his plans.
- .Scheduling the Library's batch processing to be done by CSC operators needs to be reviewed. The scheduler software used by the CSC on the 3081 may have to be changed. Kelly and Rick will review the Library's options for the next meeting. Rick reported that the CSC is moving toward nightly backups of edited datasets.

Notes by,
Louise Bugg
June 4, 1987

LB/smf

cc: P. Spyers-Duran
J. Williams ✓

87-230